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Ref No.: NIACL/CMD_Board Sectt/2020-21 	 June 26th, 2020 

To, 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower 
Dalai Strcct 
Mumbai 400 001 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5'h Floor. Plot C/ I 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code: (BSE 540769/NSE - NIACL) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Intimation of closure of Trading Window under SERI (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015 

We refer to our earlier letter dated 20th March, 2020 informing you about the closure of 
trading window for all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives from 31st March, 
2020 till 48 hours after the announcement of the Audited Financial Results for the Quarter 
ended on March 31, 2020. 

The Fourth Quarter and year end Audited Financial Results are going to be considered in the 
upcoming Board Meeting scheduled on 30th June, 2020. Further, as per circulars no. 
LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 and NSE/CML/2019/ 11 dated April 02, 2019 issued by BSE 
Limited and National Stock Exchange of India Limited respectively pertaining to clarification 
regarding trading restriction period and in compliance with the aforesaid circulars and Code 
of Practices & procedures for fair disclosure of unpublished price Sensitive Information and 
in pursuant to SERI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you 
that the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the Company shall remain closed till 
48hrs from the adoption of the Financial Results of the First quarter of the Financial Year 
2020-21. 

Accordingly, all designated persons of the Company have been informed not to trade in 
Company's shares during the aforementioned period. 
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